M ed I a Rel eaS e the heart of the ottawa valley

City of Pembroke Fireworks Display — Postponed

At this time, the City of Pembroke will be postponing their Canada Day Fireworks
Display until such time as fire hazard conditions improve and the Ministry of Natural
Resources and Forestry lift the Restricted Fire Zone designation for the Pembroke

District. Thank you for your patience and understanding.
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Contact:
Jordan Durocher Scott Selle
Director of Parks & Recreation Fire Chief
613-735-6821 ext. 1404 613 735 6821 ext. 1214
jdurocher@pembroke.ca sselle@pembroke.ca
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